
8th January 2024

Year 4 Residential to Sheringham - Non-curriculum trip
Wednesday 8thMay to Thursday 9thMay 2024

Dear Parent/Carers,

We are delighted to announce that we have successfully arranged a Year 4 Residential Trip.
The trip has been organised for Wednesday 8th May to Thursday 9th May 2024 which will
include accommodation at YHA in Sheringham, and a visit to BeWILDerwood in Norfolk.

It is well known that residential trips organised by schools are becoming increasingly
invaluable as part of the National Curriculum. They offer new and exciting challenges and by
spending extended periods of time with their peers and working together in a team
environment, help develop independence, confidence and an ability to recognise their own
strengths andweaknesses in a constructive way.

Wewould like to invite parents / carers to ameeting on Tuesday 30th January in the Sports
Hall at Fulbridge Academy (Access through the playground)

There will be 3meetings at the following times:
8.30am
3.30pm
5.15pm

This will be an opportunity for you to find outmore information about the trip and discuss any
queries with the teachers.

Further information on booking a place and payment balance dates will be discussed at the
meeting. You will be able to book a place on the MCAS app on the 1st of February by paying a
non-refundable £30 deposit. Places will not be available to book before this date.

Please note you will not be able to book a place if you have any outstanding balance on your
MCAS account. If you are successful in booking a place, all payments for the trip must be
made by the dates stated or you will risk losing your child’s place. All payments are
non-refundable once paid.

This will be an incredible experience for your child - one they will truly not forget!

Yours sincerely,
MrAngier andMiss Barnes
Vice Principals


